
Online Support for  
Beginning Teachers in Alberta
Are you new to teaching and looking for ongoing professional development? 

The Alberta Teachers’ Association and the Alberta Regional Professional Development  
Consortia are sponsoring a project that will feature webinars designed to support beginning 
teachers.These webinars can be accessed from any computer with high-speed Internet  
and will provide an excellent opportunity for teachers new to the profession to engage in 
professional dialogue on topics of interest to them throughout the year. Links to information, 
registration and previously recorded events can be found at http://tinyurl.com/btwebinars

Topics for 2013 include
• Questioning techniques 

• Strategies for struggling students 

• Teaching in a culturally diverse classroom

For further information, please contact Joni Turville, Executive Staff Officer, Professional  
Development, at joni.turville@ata.ab.ca, or Rene LaFrance, Executive Director, Learning  
Network, at rene.lafrance@learning-network.org.
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